Departmental Whitley Council
Summary of Meeting held on 11th March 2013

Policies
The Parental Leave Policy has been updated in response to a change in the law; updates to the Recruitment Policy and the Volunteering Policy have been agreed and the Conflict of Interest Policy is soon to be reviewed.
Performance Management
The new Civil Service Competency Framework is currently being rolled out. Cabinet Office have agreed that The National Archives’ existing performance management framework is in line with the new system, so it is not expected that we will be required to make any significant changes in the immediate future.

Cabinet Office Review of Facility Time

Usage of Facility Time (time dedicated to official Trade Union duties) is being recorded as required by Cabinet Office and a new agreement is being drafted for The National Archives in line with The Cabinet Office framework, in partnership with the Trade Union Side.

Equality and Diversity
Management and the TUS are working together to encourage reporting of staff diversity details in support of a promotion by Internal Comms.
